
LU Committee 

From: 	 Laa Poepoe <poepoelaa@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Tuesday, March 13, 2018 9:38 PM 

To: 	 LU Committee 

Subject: 	 written testimony for LU-54 

la'a poepoe, resident of molokai, providing comments for LU-54. i believe it is the duty of the county to fulfill the 

obligations owed to the permanent full-time residents of a particular area, and provide support for the intent of policies 

within our individual community plans. i would recommend seeking an updated capacity limit for strh permits that can 

be agreed upon by the community, done so in an effort to prevent the unwanted proliferation of non-resident absentee 

property ownership in our rural country neighborhoods. mahalo ia no 


